
Mary Gallagher 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning Mimi, 

Deborah Keller <dkeller@merrillinc.com> 
Tuesday, November 21, 2023 11:19 AM 
Mary Gallagher 
RE: 2103 Washington Street Hanover- Continuance Request 

Please accept this email correspondence as a formal request to continue the public hearing for Case 23-14, 2103 
Washington Street to the December 18th,2023 meeting date. 
Thank you. 

Also, it was requested at our recent planning board meeting to submit plans and documents for peer review. Please let 
us know what is needed and we can submit hard copies or electronic files etc. 
Thank you. 

Regards, 
Deb 
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From: Mary Gallagher <mary.gallagher@hanover-ma.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 11:15 AM 
To: Deborah Keller <dkeller@merrillinc.com> 
Subject: 2103 Washington Street Hanover- Continuance Request 

WARNING: This email originated outside of the organization. USE CAUTION and confirm you recognize the sender before clicking on 
links or opening attachments. 

HI. Can you please send a quick response asking the Planning Board to Continue the Hearing for Case 23-14 till Dec 18, 
2023. 
Thank you so much and hope you have a happy and healthy Thanksgiving. 

Mimi 
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Mimi Gallagher 
Hanover Town Hall 
Planning and Zoning 
M, T, TH 8:30-1:30 PM; W+F 8-12 Noon 
550 Hanover Street 
Hanover, MA 02339 
781-826-5000 x1026 
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